PHIL SCHLESINGER NEWSLETTER

AUGUST 2017

Message from President Elsa: Enjoy going to District Meeting and Gaslight Theatre
Birthdays this month: Lyn (8th); Winnie (18th)
Bocce practice at 8:30am every Saturday at Udall Park unless courts are flooded which they have been recently.  Fortunately I have recorded everyone’s measurements at least once.
If you are planning to participate in Special Olympics bowling this year, our first practice is at 12 noon on Saturday September 9th at Tucson Bowl. There will be no practice on 16th September as that is also the county bocce tournament at Reid Park. I will be giving more details at our August meeting.
For those of you who managed to attend, the extra swim party we had at Ken’s pool was a lot of fun.
Our own Installation and Banquet has been booked at the Shriners for Monday September 25th at 6pm.

Prices will not be increased this year so they are $10 for members and $15 for guests. I will bring donation letters to next meeting, but in the meantime please start talking to people about donating, especially those people who donated in the past.

Fuddrukkers fund raiser will be Wednesday 30th August. Again flyers will be at the next meeting.

Not because of any fault of our own, but our membership is gradually getting smaller.  Please think about inviting friends to come to a meeting and hopefully eventually to join our club.\

For those of you who are going to the Gaslight Theatre on August 11th, please wear your         new t-shirts. I want people to know we are proud to be Civitans.
Now for my usual finish. Have you paid your dues?  Do you still bring in cans and pennies?  Please do so. I am still giving out GEM pins.

